


Ram Mandir Ayodhya Samaroh Parking arrangements 

(Please note there is a slight schedule change from the previous announcement. 

The Cultural program will start at 4:00 P.M. instead of 4:30 P.M. So the first bus 

from Corporate Woods start around 3:45 P.M.) 

 

Dear Devotees 

Due to the planned fireworks, parking availability at the temple is very limited in the afternoon 

of January 21, 2024, for the Cultural program and Shri Rama Pattabhishekam. Few parking 

spaces will be made available for senior citizens on first-come basis.  

Devotees can park their vehicles in the parking lots 12,14,16 and 18 in Corporate Woods. HTS is 

organizing two Durham school buses to shuttle the devotees between Corporate Woods and 

the Temple. The first shuttle from Corporate Woods will start around 3:45 P.M.  

Devotees can also drop their family members off at the Temple before parking their vehicles at 

Corporate Woods and use the shuttle service from Corporate Woods to the Temple. There will 

be volunteers at the Temple to guide the devotees. The last bus from the Temple to the 

Corporate Woods will be at around 10:30 P.M. 

HTS is thankful to Town of Colonie Police department for providing patrolling services around 

the temple from the night of January 20 through January 21 morning during the Akhand 

Ramayan Path, and in the evening of January 21 during the Cultural program and Fireworks. 

May Lord Ram’s blessings be with us all! 

 

Hindu Temple Society of the Capital District, NY. 
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